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From Principal O’Connor-Weaver & Ms. Yob 

October 2017 Principal Newsletter 
Thank you for attending our Curriculum Night last 
Thursday.  It was a huge success! We had 294 people 
(including students and families) attend this event. 
Thank you for your support in making school a success 
for your child.  Please be sure to complete the Title I 
parent/student/school compact agreement at your 
child’s conference.  I have included it in this month’s 
newsletter.  Please review it before your conference. 

 
Conference week is October 23 through the 27 
Teachers will be sending home information regarding 
scheduling your conference time.  Parent/teacher 
conferences are an important part of making school 
successful for your child.  They provide necessary 
information to parents as well as one on one time with 
the teacher to ask questions, learn about the curriculum 
and assessment expectations.  I look forward to seeing 
every parent at Hawthorne that week.  PLEASE 
remember that it will be 12:20 early release the entire 
week as well as the Friday before, October 20.  
 
District Information: 
Students in Kindergarten through 12th grade need two 
doses of the Varicella (chickenpox) vaccination or have a 
health care provider document that they have already 
had the chickenpox. 
The district communications department emails flyers 
from community organizations to guardians through a 
system called Peachjar. The flyers are also posted on 
each school’s website- Hawthorne’s website is 
https://www.everettsd.org/hawthornees. You can also 
check out the Hawthorne Facebook page at 
https://www.facebook.com/hawthorne.elementary.everett/.  

Important arrival, dismissal & breakfast 
information 

School begins at 8:35 and ends at 2:50. Please be prompt 
in getting your child to and from school.   
Breakfast begins at 8:00 and ends at 8:30.  Tardy bell is at 
8:35.  Students who are late can have yogurt, juice and 
toast in the cafeteria. Students who are arrived after 9:00 
will receive a cheese stick and go straight to class. 
Attendance is very important.  We recognize students and 
classrooms that have great attendance by providing them 
with a certificate at our HAWK Pride Assemblies.  
Classrooms who receive ALL HERE-7 days with perfect 
attendance- receive a Hawk trophy to display in their 
classrooms.  We also announce this on the morning 
announcements.  If possible, make doctor appointments 
after school or on days that we do not have school. 
We need every child picked up on time.  We cannot babysit 
students in the office due to parents running late.  Please 
have a plan for emergencies. 
We are asking parents to notify the office by 2:00pm if 
you have an alternate way your child will be going home.  
Calling at 2:30 is too close to our dismissal time and the 
office staff is very busy at that time.  Messages are 
difficult to get to teachers last minute.  Students are being 
sent to their dismissal lines by 2:40 and packing up for the 
day. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Dates 
 
 November 22: Early release at 12:20 pm 

 November 23-24: NO SCHOOL- Thanksgiving break 

 November 28: Picture retake day 

 December 7, 6-7 pm: Hawthorne’s K-5 Music 
Performance at the Everett HS Civic Auditorium  
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Conference Week/12:20 Release  

https://www.everettsd.org/hawthornees
https://www.facebook.com/hawthorne.elementary.everett/

